
Project Update: May 2010 
 
6th May 2010  
The RSG-project conducted a hands-on learning programme for children from Suksamran 
High School. They learnt to prepare soil, collect seeds and understand the process of 
seedlings production at our RSG-nursery. This group of 13 students also participated in 
replanting the mangrove species at Prapas beach. 
 

 
 
15th May 2010  
The members of the Village Bank (Armanah Credit Union of Suksamran) visited our RSG-
Mangrove Terrace. This project aims to disseminate knowledge on benefits of biodiverse 
mangrove habitats and to train local community and other stakeholders to rehabilitate the 
mangrove.  
 

 
 
20th May 2010  
The RSG-activities continue to increase stakeholders’ awareness and improve practices of 
local community for increasing biodiversity of the natural mangrove habitat and associated 
species adjacent to Laem Son National Park.  There were 15 fishermen and fish traders 
involved in replanting different mangrove species.       
         
28th May 2010 
The RSG-project envisages using our RSG-Mangrove Terrace to disseminate knowledge on 
benefits of biodiverse mangrove habitats and to train not the local community to rehabilitate 
the mangrove. Twenty political leaders attended. 
 



 
 
Please find more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/      


